JP. COMPRETTA

ATTORNEY AT LAW
110 Scianna Lane
Bay St. Louis, MS 39520
228-467-1010

February 25, 2025
Honorable Mike Favre
Mayor City of Bay St. Louis
688 HWY 90

Bay St. Louis, MS 39520

Mayor Favre,

This letter is to inform you that I am resigning from my position as City Court Public
Defender, effective February 28, 2025. Personal health issues are one reason for this resignation.

It has been an absolute pleasure working with all personnel involved with the operation of
City Court. 1 am truly grateful for the opportunities you have afforded me.

I intend to continue working at the highest quality level until my final day of employment.
If there is anything you would like me to do to facilitate a smooth transition during this time, please
let me know.

Please express my gratitude to the City Council Members.

Sincerely,
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